
Cedar Mountain MS/HS Daily Announcements        Wednesday, February 10, 2021 
  

General Announcements 

 
General Announcements  

  

Congratulations to Maddi M for placing first on the beam at the gymnastics meet the other night.  
 
This week it is going to be colder than what we are used to.  PLEASE dress for the weather!  That 

means you should probably wear a winter coat, hat and gloves.  

  

American Indian Parent Advisory Committee (AIPAC) Meeting to be held from 4-5 pm 

TOMORROW.  To join the Google Meet use the following link: Meeting ID meet.google.com/ojh-

hnzd-yng Phone Numbers (US)+1 513-813-1926 PIN: 861 081 129#    

  

SADD is planning something fun for you on Friday, February 12th as an early Valentine's Day 

celebration.  Everyone is encouraged to wear red, pink, hearts, etc. in honor of Valentine's Day.  Grade 

level competition points will be awarded.  You will also have a chance to guess the number of kisses 

and/or hearts in the bucket before school from 7:45 to 8:15 at the table by the high school office.  The 

winners will win the buckets and the candy.  Also, please notice the heart display containing facts 

about youth mental health near the gym entrance. 

  

Please remember to bring a water bottle to school and leave it in your locker, especially if you have a 

Phy-Ed class.  

  

During February (I Love to Read Month) In the library will be a book exchange. Students and staff are 

encouraged to bring in books/novels that they are willing to depart with and are welcome to take any 

that have been left. Similar to a Little Free Library (Take a book/leave a book).  

  

Cedar Mountain School will be sponsoring a Blood Drive on Friday.  Anyone over the age of 16 that 

would like to donate needs to talk to Mr. Fish about it as soon as possible to get signed up.  This 

includes any staff interested.  

  

There will be ZOOM driver’s Ed classes beginning Feb 22. However, should COVID change 

circumstances to full distance learning and no sports, the classes may be offered sooner. The best 

thing to do would to sign up early and you will be contacted if there is an earlier start date. Students 

must be at least 14 years old. To register: text student’s full legal name, birthdate, their cell number 

and parent’s cell number to: Mary Erickson 320-579-3356  
 

  

Athletics  

 

*Wrestling and Gymnastics practice at Redwood.  

*JH BBB practice at Franklin.  

*JH GBB, GBB and BBB practice in Morgan.  

  



Weight room will be available after school on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.  It will also be 

available on Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 6:30.   

  

Golf apparel is now available for purchase via the link. If you have any questions, see Mr. Krenz. 

Clothing order closes at midnight TOMORROW.   

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/CMGOLF21  

  

Students in 7-12 that are interested golf in the spring may add themselves to the Cedar Mountain Golf 

schoology page by entering the code found below in schoology. If you have any questions, see Mr. 

Christianson or Mr. Krenz.    

DBH3-T6S9-C8JQZ  
 
 

High School  
 

Middle School  

 

7th and 8th graders----Every Friday at lunch time you will need to go to your third hour class. 

 

Knowledge Bowl  

 

Blue Crue 

 
NHS 
 

Library/Media Center  

  

Students who have overdue library books:  

7th Grade-Colton Birkemeyer, Nick McGowan, Jeremy Prescott 

8th Grade- 

9th Grade- 

10th Grade-Tim Christensen, River Diehn, Anthony Balsley, Donovan Berry 

11th Grade-Amber Lough, Elijah Walker 

12th Grade- Chris Dow Hilliard 
 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30837889/www.bsnteamsports.com?p=eyJzIjoiMXhpMjc0V29kcUpvd0loNWxzYS1YUHJObGRrIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDgzNzg4OSxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5ic250ZWFtc3BvcnRzLmNvbVxcXC9zaG9wXFxcL0NNR09MRjIxXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiZWY2YjIyOTNmMGFkNGMyNzg4NTgwODZkZDU2MWMzMzJcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCIzZjZhZDljOTY4N2M4NWNkN2I1ZGM1OWUxMzViYzAyYjdjZTAzYzFmXCJdfSJ9

